
SB-493 

Submitted on: 1/31/2023 7:33:57 PM 

Testimony for TCA on 2/2/2023 3:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Testify 

Lei Tata Individual Support 
Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

I am in favor of and support Bill SB493. I don't support a yearly safety check/inspection. I've 

lived in other states and a yearly safety check was/is not required. As private owners or lessees of 

a vehicle, we should be responsible in making sure that our vehicles are up to par and fit for 

traveling. 

  

 



SB-493 

Submitted on: 2/1/2023 7:45:32 AM 

Testimony for TCA on 2/2/2023 3:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Testify 

Tracey Duarte Individual Support 
Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

Should be no need for extra cost vehicle should be sold to person in great working conditions 

 



SB-493 

Submitted on: 2/1/2023 7:44:05 AM 

Testimony for TCA on 2/2/2023 3:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Testify 

Kathleen Duarte Individual Support 
Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

New Vehicles should be sold to person in excellent working conditions, so should not be a need 

for safety checks 
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